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The Finance Subcommittee met on March 15, 2023, beginning at 4:00 p.m. in the 
Superintendent’s Conference Room at the Joyce Middle School, 55 Locust Street, 
Woburn, Massachusetts. Present were Robert Alconada, Patti McKinnon, Matt Crowley, 
Courtney Young, Maureen Ryan, Pat Chisolm, Andrew Lipsett, and John Wells.  

  

The topics discussed were: 

                          ​  

1.​ The committee reviewed the Elementary, Middle School, and District Wide 
Sections, and the discussion was led by Ms. Young. The committee discussed 
new positions and budget lines. The committee discussed what would be the 
best special should be added to the elementary schools. With the emphasis on 
Reading, it was though adding another session of Library would be beneficial to 
the students and fitting with the emphasis. This will be brought to the full board. 

  

The meeting ended at 5:30 PM. 

 


